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LETTER DATED 22 FEBRUARY 1979 FROM THE DEPUTY PERMANENT 
REPRESENTATIVE OF JAPAN TO THE UMITED NATIONS ADDRESSED 

TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Upon instructions from my Government, I should like to express the strong 
wish of the Government of Japan that, in the light of the present circumstances 
in Indo-China, a meeting of the Security Council be called, as smn as possible, 
concerning the situation in Indo-China in order for the Security Council to carry 
out its primary responsibility for the maintenance of international peace and 
security. 

(Signed) Seiya NISHIDA 
Ambassador Extraordinary 

and Plenipotentiary 
Deputy Permanent Representative 
of Japan to the United Nations 


